 WILTSHIRE COUNCIL

Application Ref: 20/02606/FUL

Application for Full Planning
Proposal:-  Proposed new site entrance
At:     Manor Farm, Fourways Crossroads North To Causeway, Broad Chalke, SP5 5DW
Assigned Officer:   Christos Chrysanthou


Direct Line:  01722 434581
Comments to be received by:  28 May 2020  
Plans are available to view on our website at http://planning.wiltshire.gov.uk/Northgate/PlanningExplorer/ApplicationSearch.aspx
Please be aware that supporting documentation for the application will be available to view online within 24 hours.

Please note – you will not be receiving a paper copy of these plans, you will need to view these on the website.

All comments received will be considered but it will not normally be possible to respond to them individually. Letters will be scanned and placed onto the Council’s website so that you can view and check that your comments have been received. 

Broad Chalke……………………………………... Parish/Town Council considered the above application/amend plans and has the following response to make:
	
	No Comment

	
	Support

	
	Support subject to conditions (please set out in box below)

	Y
	Object (for reasons set out in box below)

	
	No Objections


	Suggested special conditions/reasons for decision based on local knowledge

	Broad Chalke Parish Council considered this application at its meeting on 13 May 2020. It recalled the previous application in 2018 for which the Council was broadly accepting of.
The new application gives grave concern to the Parish Council on highways safety grounds. The Council considers that it would create an unsafe exit onto a busy, narrow road that leads to the school and the sports centre, with poor visibility in both directions at this ‘pinch point’ in the road.

There would also be loss of some 15 meters of beech hedgerow to achieve the splay required.

The Council voted unanimously to object to this application.




Date 14 May 2020………………………. 
Please return the completed form to developmentmanagement@wiltshire.gov.uk or alternatively you can give us your comments using the online comment facility on the website. 
